
Esqueda Sonora, August 19, 2020 

 

Many thanks to those in charge of these scholarships, I will 

always be grateful for the great help you gave me because 

now I have finished this stage and all thanks to that. I am 

happy that people like this care about the well-being of young 

people who struggle and in this way they help us feel more 

motivated.  

At this stage of my life I managed to meet good people who 

will always remain in my life, in the same way, I lived great 

moments with them. In high school I managed to develop my 

sports skills; I was part of the volleyball and softball teams 

and also participate in computer and physics contests, all this 

thanks to the scholarship you gave me for the last 3 

semesters. Now I am studying mechatronic engineering at 

the University of Sonora and I am ready to achieve all my future plans. 

Thank you for helping my family and I  and thanks for helping so many students. 

Sincerely, 

Sheila M. 


